
From: Herman Tribelnig 
To: 
Cc:  
Sent: Sat, 19 Jun 2021 at 23:07 
Subject: 2021/1797/P - 1-5 Christopher Place NW1 1JF 
 
Dear Josh Lawlor,  

 

APPLICATION FOR THE MEDICAL LAB (TO THE PREVIOUS SPECIAL NEEDS 

PRIMARY SCHOOL) BUILDING'S EXTERNAL YARD. 

 

This Submission has been noted with great concern by many adjoining residents who are 

located immediately next and round the three flanks of the small open air application site 

which is intended for the placement and operation of extensive airconditioning plant... 

 

There is the common concern that the mechanical plant units will emit operational noise 24/7 

and that this noise will be detrimental 

to the residents who have windows, balconies and terraces right next to the proposed 

machinery  2, 3 and 4 floors above the anticipated noise sourse. 

 

Besides the anticipated airbourne noise rising from the concrete pit either direct or via echo 

developments, there could be additionally noticable vibration from the wall mounting of the 

machinery to the open concrete structure pit walls, etc. 

 

As a respectable Planning Authority you will be entitled to safeguard the justifyably 

concerned  residents from these anticipated negative intrusions to their lives with appropriate 

conditions and quality assurancy guarantees enforce-able over the duration of the machinery 

and its eventual replacement. 

 

Thank you very much and are looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Herman Tribelnig 

for the CAMDEN TOWN URBAN  DESIGN                             IMPROVEMENT SOCIETY 

              POB10850 

              LONDON NW1 8LG 

 

              

 


